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On Wednesday, March 27, at 10:00 a.m., the Sioux County Sheriff’s Office arrested Jesse Van Leeuwen, age 26,
of Hull, IA.

The arrest stemmed from a burglary investigation that began on Wednesday, March 13, at 9:19 p.m., when a
burglary alarm alerted at Lewis Family Drug, 1044 Main Street, in Hull.

Upon further investigation, deputies discovered that the front door had been forced open by breaking the
glass and prescription medications were stolen from the pharmacy area inside the store.

Deputies gained information that led to Van Leeuwen as a suspect in the crime.
A search warrant was executed at Van Leeuwen’s residence and evidence from the drug store burglary was
discovered as well as other property that linked him to another active Hull residential burglary investigation

where electronic equipment and personal property had been stolen.

Van Leeuwen was charged with two counts of burglary, two counts of theft and two counts of criminal
mischief.




